

CHAMBRE DES DÉPUTÉS GRAND-DUCHÉ DE LUXEMBOURG

Luxembourg, 9 December 2015

Courtesy translation

Invitation to the Meeting of the Secretaries General of the European Union Parliaments

Luxembourg, 14 – 15 February 2016

Dear colleague,

I have the honour to invite you to participate at the Meeting of the Secretaries General of the European Union Parliaments which will take place in Luxembourg on 14 and 15 February 2016.

Please find attached the draft programme of the meeting, a general information factsheet, as well as registration forms for the hotels.

! would be grateful if you could send the hotel room registration forms back directly to the hotel of your choice.

Online registration to the Conference can be done on the website http://eu2015parl.lu/En. Please note that the invitation key will be forwarded by e-mail.

Looking forward to meeting you in Luxembourg,

Yours sincerely,

Claude Frieseisen

Secretary General of the Chamber of Deputies